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World Book Day 
‘Reading is like flying – it can carry you to different worlds.’ Julia Donaldson 

 
World book day is nearly here.  This is the biggest celebration of books and 
reading in the world.   
Participating bookshops will be displaying World Book Day posters and 
notices in their windows. 
 
These are the £1 books available this year. 

                    

                       
On Monday 27th February we will send home a £1 voucher to swap for a 
FREE World Book Day book or to get £1 off any book at a participating 
bookshop. 
 
We will be holding several exciting events to promote a love of reading, these 
include book and author quizzes, workshops, there will be a daily competition 
on the school website – children enter a prize draw by finding out the answer 
and placing it in a box on the classroom door in the mornings. 
 
 
Year 1 and 2 – Read before you Sleep 
This event will be held on Wednesday 1st March at 4.00pm in the school hall. 
Bring your child and join the teacher for a story session in the hall. Children 
can come dressed in their pyjamas and snuggle down for a story.  
Refreshments will be provided. 
 
 
Make sure you visit your local library over half term so you can get ready for 
the author and book quizzes. 
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Our school library will be open as normal after school on Monday 27th 
February. Come along and see all the new books you can borrow to read at 
home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children can bring in their favourite books from home to share. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Reading! 
 
 
 

 

Dress Up Day for all year groups 
On Thursday 2nd March we would like children to take part in a fancy 
dress competition. We would like children to come dressed as their 

favourite character from a book. There will be a prize for each class for 
the most inventive ideas! 

Have a look at the World Book Day website for some dressing up 
ideas. 

http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/ 
 

 
 


